
 

Rally at the Capitol March 4 to defend parents' right to vaccine choice. 

We'll help you meet your legislators to ask them to Oppose SF380/HF393, obstructing 
vaccine choice.  RSVP here.   Showing up forces legislators to pay attention and to think twice 
before casting their vote.  Together we can make them notice how important this issue is to 
Minnesota citizens and to our health freedoms overall.  

RVSP here NOW!   NHFA looks forward to seeing you there!!!  Don’t forget to invite 
friends and family too!  

If  you can't come to the Rally, Take Action on the bill here. 

What the bill does:  SF380/HF393 eliminates the current conscientious belief exemption to 
vaccination for school children in MN and replaces it with a new personal belief exemption that 
must include a statement from a physician and must be on a form developed by the 
commissioner of health. Read and Download a pdf the bill here.  The bill is amending MN 
Statutes 2014, section 121A.15, subdivision 3. Current statute language to be eliminated is 
crossed out; proposed language for the new law is underlined.  

Take Action on the bill here.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://org.salsalabs.com/o/850/p/salsa/event/common/public/?event_KEY=83222
http://org.salsalabs.com/o/850/p/salsa/event/common/public/?event_KEY=83222
http://org.salsalabs.com/o/850/p/dia/action3/common/public/?action_KEY=17068
https://www.revisor.mn.gov/bills/text.php?number=SF380&version=0&session=ls89&session_year=2015&session_number=0&format=pdf
http://org.salsalabs.com/o/850/p/dia/action3/common/public/?action_KEY=17068
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